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To Whom it May Concern,

I strongly object to any Extension of the Emergency Bill due to the now proven
extremely low risk to the community 
in relation to the Omicron variant given data and what the public has now seen
firsthand.

Given the huge negative side effects we have seen to businesses, mental health and
our CHILDREN already due to these absurdly 
strict mandates I see no reason why we as Queenslanders would even be considering
this as an option moving forwards. 

Kind Regards,

PCooney

​Peter Cooney
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